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February 26, 2008

BLM Coordinator
California Public Utility Commissioners

Re: Sunrise Powerlink Transmission Project

Application 06-08-010
Figure ES-12/Imperial Valley Link Alternatives Retained/January 2008

Request For Adopting “FTHL” Alternative for Imperial Valley Link system
Dear BLM coordinator and California Public Utility Commissioners:

: My name is Benjamin Kwon, a Principal for Castle Eurasia Corporation & Zen
Media Corporation who has been working for “Imperial Gateway” a master planned
development project since 1992 with a number of major home builders such as
Lennar/D.R. Horton/Pulte/Centex and K.B.Homes.

My counsels and my partners had expressed their concerns for serious adverse
impacts to “Imperial Gateway” consisted of 1,210 acres abutting I-8 at Dunnaway
On/Off ramp. The detailed analyses and assertions had been delivered and filed to
California Public Utility Commission and to BLM, therefore, I, Benjamin Kwon as a
representative of above mentioned parties, hereby again would like to request BLM and

. California Public Utility Commission to adopt “FTHL” a straight short cut link
system on the basis of “saving installing and maintaining costs for generations to
come and evading any alleged favoritism that might be the issues in this case. It is
possibly the least adverse impact to every one of us.

Thank you for your hard works for General Public, and Castle Eurasia Corp. & Zen
Media Corp., as a representative of concerned parties, I, Benjamin Kwon appreciate your
patience and generosity.

Beﬁjamin won
Principal for Castle E
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